
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CHIEF CONSTABLE FOR AVON & SOMERSET 

 
AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS YEAR ENDED 31 MARCH 2021 

 
NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF AUDIT 

 
The Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 
The Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 
The Accounts and Audit (Amendment) Regulations 2021 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the auditor has concluded their audit of the statement of 
accounts for the Chief Constable for Avon and Somerset for the year ended 31st 
March 2021. 
 
Unqualified audit opinions were issued by Grant Thornton on the 29th October 2021. 
Unqualified conclusions for securing economy, efficiency and effectiveness of the 
use of resources as required by the Audit Code of Practice were issued on the 28th 
September 2022 as well as the audit certificates. 
 
The Statement of Accounts is available on the Chief Constable’s website: 
https://www.avonandsomerset.police.uk/about/finance-and-expenditure/annual-
statement-of-accounts/ 
 
 
 
28th September 2022 
 
 
 
Nick Adams,  
Chief Officer – Finance, Resources and Innovation 
Avon & Somerset Constabulary 
Valley Road, Portishead, Bristol. BS20 8JJ 
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